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The following information will help to ensure a smooth transition into Year 5 for your child at the start of the 
Autumn Term from 7th September 2020: 
 

    For any attendance issues please call 01373 462539 or email: schoolattendance@educ.somerset.gov.uk 
 

 * Entrance into the academy is via the red gates. You will be able to walk with your child to the Year 5 block 
   and meet them at the end of the day for the first day or 2. 
 

 * The Red gates open at 8.25am  - Registration is 8.40am  - please ensure your child arrives in class by this  
   time 
 

 * School finishes at 3pm – your child will come out through the red gates 
 

    Academy Information can be found on our website – www.oakfieldacademy.co.uk  
 

    We update Facebook regularly – Oakfield Academy information page  
 

    We use a Twitter page too - @OakfieldAcorns. 
 

    The Academy will text with “Shout Outs” for exceptional behaviour and attitude, we will also text to 
    let you know when a child  has been asked to leave the class following continued poor choices of   
    behaviour. 
 

     Due to the current situation school uniform will not be compulsory until January 2021, School Uniform 
    will be available to purchase via Parentpay, and once ordered, we will contact you to let you know when 
    it is ready for collection. 

 

 * The first day of term all students will need the following:  
   Pencil case; complete with pens, pencils, ruler, rubber and protractor 
   Optional Headphones for use in computing. 
 

 * Swimming  - students in Year 5 will have swimming for a term 
 

    Your child will be given their individual timetable for the Autumn Term on their first day in September.   
   They will not need their PE kit on the first day however, please check which day your child will have to  
   bring in their kit once they have completed their first day here at Oakfield Academy 

 
 
*Unfortunately these parts may be subject to change as further guidance emerges regarding pupils’ return to 
  school in September!  We will keep you posted via email, our facebook page and our website. 
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